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Are you interested in a research-based, ongoing Professional Development opportunity curated to create a
professional learning community?

The National Board Resource Center is delighted to offer the opportunity for YOUR school or district to have
its own a National Board Professional Development School Cohort!

What does it mean to be a National Board Professional Development School?
• Educators from the National Board Professional Development cohort work with a dedicated cohort facilitator

to focus on specific school needs or agreed-upon school or district improvement goal.
• Twelve sessions, provided either at the school/district or virtually, which focus on completing two   National

Board components per year.
• Goal-setting meeting and training for the administrator, teacher liaison, & National Board facilitator.

• Ongoing, 9-month support for the cohort from the National Board Resource Center (NBRC) at  Illinois State
University.

 
• $1,900 candidate fee subsidy for National Board Certification process paid directly by ISBE for each   

qualified educator participant.
• Opportunities to articulate teaching practices aligned with the Danielson Framework for Teaching.

 Interested in additional details or the cost of the program? Contact the NBRC for more information

Phone: 309-438-1835
Email: nbresourcecenter@ilstu.edu


